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Project Description 

The Florida Department of 

Transportation (FDOT) is 

designing improvements at the 

intersection of Mills Avenue 

(State Road (S.R.)15) and Mount 

Vernon Street in Orlando.  
 

This project is based on a 

request from the FDOT District 

Five Safety Office to upgrade the 

traffic signal at the intersection.  
 

Proposed improvements include 

replacing the existing diagonal 

span signals with new mast arm 

signal poles.  
 

The project also will upgrade pedestrian signals and reconstruct pedestrian curb ramps to help improve 

safety. Other work includes signing and pavement markings and necessary utility adjustments.  
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Mills Avenue (S.R 15) 

Traffic Signal Upgrade 
at Mount Vernon Street 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 446568-1 

Orange County 

CFLRoads.com 

Contact: 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing - completion summer 2023 $       856,000 

Right of Way: Within existing —      

Construction: Funded - early 2024 $       412,000 

 Stefan Levine, P.E. 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5394 
Stefan.Levine@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 

*subject to change 
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